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Chairman Warren and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to 
share my thoughts on HB 2062 with you today. My name is Elaine and I am a voter in Sedgwick 
county Wichita. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote NO on HB 2062  

These bills purport to address the financial burdens of pregnancy and parenthood but the real 
goal is to further codify personhood language further into Kansas law and advance the 
anti-abortion agenda. I'm tired of women and pregnant people being treated like cattle and I'm 
tired of lawmakers forcing their way into our hospitals.  

Once again, I thank you all for hearing my story and thoughts on this bill, and I encourage you 
all to vote no of the passage of HB 2062. Thank you.  

 


